From: Rob Laidlaw

Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2022 5:45 PM

To: Advisory Committee <AdvisoryCommittee@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request for delegation AWAC

Dear Advisory Committee Clerk:

I am writing to request permission to make a delegation at the next meeting of the City of London Animal Welfare Advisory Committee on Thursday March 3, 2022.

I would like to provide relevant information about wildlife/ reptilian animal welfare issues and brief commentary regarding a proposed new zoo in the City of London.

Please let me know if you require additional information. I look forward to receiving confirmation of my request.

Sincerely,

Rob Laidlaw

\_-

Rob Laidlaw
CBiol MRSB Executive Director
Zoocheck Inc.
P.O. Box 1389
Gravenhurst, Ontario
P1P 1V5